
       GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                     Tuesday, February 18, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Mac & Cheese 

   Pizza Dippers 

   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None 

 

 

1. Be sure to congratulate members of the District 105 Speech Team for helping bring home 

a 3rd place trophy with their impressive performances this past Saturday.  

 

Students who received first place finishes in their events included Doryan Kubik and Ben 

Lockley locking down a perfect score with their improv duet; Sam Costello delivering a 

powerful slam poetry performance; Anthony Lowe, Christian Macouzet, and Tyler Kirk 

receiving a near-perfect score for their humorous Trio event; Jordyn Hoffenberg and Ava 

Bailey with an out-of-this-world humorous duet performance; Katie Prystalski and 

Katarina Jecemenic's stellar serious duet; and Everett Kittridge's crowd-pleasing 

humorous presentation.  

 

Carrying the team the rest of the way were Shelby Lawrence, Jackson Koos, Ethan 

Meraz, Ava Wisniewski, and Andy Guerrero in a humorous group presentation; Emily 

Spelson and Samantha Cervantes each delivered excellent poetic performances; and Kate 

Badrov and Genevieve Harmount both performed solo original pieces to great effect. 

 

Congratulations to the whole Speech Team, and an extra big thank you goes out to all the 

coaches as well! 

 

 

2. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today to make 

changes to your ROV and review competition tasks as we prepare for the pool on 

Thursday. We are scheduled to meet until 5:00 pm. Please have your ride arranged. Only 

3 more pool practices until the intramural event! See Mrs. Halper if you have any 

questions. 

 

3. Stage Crew will have a meeting, today after school, in room 107. We will discuss the 

upcoming Spring Variety Show and backdrop design. If you have any questions, talk to 

Mrs. Gjoni. Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 


